Joint Communique Between Perris Elementary School District &

Perris Elementary Teachers' Association

June 2, 2021

On Wednesday, June 2, 2021, the Perris Elementary School District (PESD) and the Perris Elementary Teachers' Association (PETA) met to exchange counter proposals as follows:

PETA

Article 8 - Class Size

PESD

Article 14 - Leave Provisions

Both parties will continue to work on counter proposals. The next scheduled meeting is Wednesday, June 9, 2021 from 1:15 pm - 3:15 pm.

PETA	PESD
Michael Capps, Vice President	Josie Jackson, Ed.D, Assistant Superintendent, Human Resources
Sharon Breyer, Treasurer	Jason Angle, Ed. D, Assistant Superintendent, Educational Services
Morgan Russell, Negotiations Team Member	Francine Story, Chief Business Official
Garmon Estes, Negotiations Team Member	Kathleen Rittikaidachar Principal
Rebecca Schneider, Negotiations Team Member	Jason Archard, Human Resources Coordinator
Ken Johnson, CTA Staff	